

Archdiocese of Winnipeg

Office of the Archbishop

1495 Pembina Highway, Winnipeg, Manitoba R3T 2C6 • Tel: 204-452-2227 • Fax: 204-475-4409 • Web: www.archwinnipeg.ca

MEMORANDUM

To:

All Parishes

From:

Archbishop Richard Gagnon

Date:

November 23, 2021

Re:

Dispensation from Sunday Mass

Taking into consideration the current state of the COVID-19 pandemic in our province, the general dispensation from Sunday Mass which concluded this past Sunday, November 21, is now extended to Monday, February 28, 2022.

+R99.